Junior Kindergarten Newsletter

Week of March 7 2022

Wow! Hard to believe it is March and Spring is just around the corner. Once
again the students have been working so hard and | am very proud of their work. We
spent a lot of the week talking about being a good friend and the meaning of Lent.

UPCOMING

Academic
1. Inreligious education we will focus on Ash Wednesday and Lent and their
meaning.

2. Our letter for next week will be letter Oo. We continue to review the letter sounds
we have learned. We continue to work on rhyming words. Reading groups will
continue.

3. Math will continue to focus on positional words and comparing vocabulary, (tall,
taller, tallest, i,e,),

4. We are going to start a short unit on Friendship and emotions.

Books:. Books by Eric Carle, “Will You Be My Friend?”, “The Grouchy Ladybug”, Mo
Willems, “My Friend is Sad” and other books about friendship and emotions.

Other:

We will have Ash Wednesday mass and will not have our regular mass on Friday.

Yours in Christ,

Christine Shank

Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org



